The Earth Quake-Tony Wadford-Queen Kong Perpetual Closet

Proposal to GCAM

Shortly after Tony Wadford’s death I, Judy Reeves, was given many pairs of shoes, various handbags, a very small number of clothing items, wigs and pieces of jewelry by Lynn and James Wadford, Tony’s sister and father.  I had told Lynn that it was my hope to do something with these items to perpetuate Tony’s Legacy within our community as he was so loving and caring that we all need to remember that and to use his positive attitude and big heart as an example to live by. I have nearly finished the inventory of these items and have come up with an idea that would not only perpetuate Tony’s name but also do something that I know he would approve of because it goes along with his very generous and loving nature.

I would like to propose that GCAM start the Earth Quake-Tony Wadford-Queen Kong Perpetual Storefront for Desperate Drag Queens.  It would work in the following manner:

1) Using GCAM’s current “Loan Agreement” form, people could ‘borrow’ items from the Closet for drag purposes. There would be a deposit required but it would be returned when the merchandise was returned in good (same or better) condition. If something happens to the item then it is up to the borrower to replace that item with something as good or better than what they had originally borrowed OR to pay GCAM for the replacement.

2) If people would like to donate items to this Closet we would gladly accept the items with the understanding that this does not change the name of the Storefront as the purpose of this is to perpetuate the name of a loving, caring and energetic fundraiser in our community.

3) Because there are very few items of clothing, I would further purpose that we ask others to become a partner in this endeavor by adopting a proposed ____________(which is attached here). This would enable us to establish a more diverse ‘closet’ of clothing items and would bring other community organizations, which were loved by Tony, together in such a way that would make Eartha proud. Again, this would not change the name of the Closet, but we would attach credit to those items donated..

Please look this over and let me know what you think of the idea. 

Respectfully Submitted,

Judy Reeves
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